
‭Did you know...‬
‭●‬ ‭Common Loons are protected by state and federal laws prohibiting harassment of wildlife?‬
‭●‬ ‭Maine Lakes Society has partnered with​ Maine Audubon to "recognize homeowners whose‬

‭practices protect loon habitat."  Read more about it here:‬
‭http://mainelakessociety.org/loon-smart/‬

‭On Flying Pond we have had loon eggs hatch, but none have survived in recent years.  Eagles,‬
‭turtles, skunks, raccoons, and human disturbance can all be deadly.  PLEASE help our loons as much‬
‭as you can by being respectful.   Loons need plenty of room without being disturbed.   Enjoy them -‬
‭but keep a good, safe distance.  It makes sense AND it's the law.  For more information about the law‬
‭or to report violations, contact the Department of Inland Fisheries and Wildlife at (207)287-8000.‬


